
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 11 :10 AM 
Melinda Watts 
RE: Docket No. 20200238-WU, Citra Highlands 

Per your request below, the docket title will be updated. 

Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200238-WU, Citra Highlands 

Dorothy, 

FILED 12/10/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13322-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Docket No. 20200238-WU is an application for an original water certificate. In the application, the utility also 
requested approval for a pass-through increase for regulatory assessment fees . Therefore, the docket title should 
be changed from: 

"Application for certificate to operate water utility in Marion County by Citra Highlands Water System LLC. " 

to: 

"Application for certificate to operate water utility in Marion County, and application for pass through increase 
ofregulatory assessment fees, by Citra Highlands Water System, LLC." 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
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